
GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL           
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Newsletter Friday 20th September 2019  

The new secondary school admission round opened on Thursday, 12 September 2019.  This is for parents of current Year 
6 children to apply for a secondary school for September 2020.   

It is the responsibility of parents to apply for a school place at the correct times. You will not receive any letters from Es-
sex County Council to inform you to apply for your child’s school place. 

The statutory national closing date for applications is 31st October 2019. 

Applications can be made online via  www.essex.gov.uk/admissions 

Attendance Stars for the first  week of term 

are :         1JF with 99.3 %   

        and  

 4DS with a fabulous 100% 

 

Stars of the Week!                          

1CA— Faith Chapman 

1JF— Travis Martin   

1JM— Alenni Alvarez Jones 

2CJ— Oliver Lupton   

2EL— Millie Humphries 

2JC— Joshua Downer   

3GS— Rosa Alloway    

3KO— Bethany Birch 

3ST— Kayden Green 

4JT— George Tierney     

4DS— Lilly Naylor   

4HT - Oscar Keys 

5CS - Jamie Warren        

5JB— Noah Peters 

5FA— Lewis Stanley 

6HR— Reece Cooper 

6DP—Alfie Chessher 

6MB— Callum Cooper 

Diary Dates ….  

Week commencing 19/09/2019 

Dinner Menu A 

23rd - 26th September - YR4 - Kent  
Residential 
 
23rd September - All Clubs Start 
 
23rd September - Reception Children 
begin full time 
 
26th September - Reception -  Maths and 
Phonics Workshop 7pm 
 
26th September - PAGWPS - Lion King 
Theatre Trip 
 
27th September - Reception - Maths and 
phonics workshop 9.15—10.45am 

We are sure that you will join us 

in congratulating Mr Benson and 

his family in welcoming their new 

addition. 

Our Reception Team have                                                 

been gifted some large cable                                            

reels.  We are looking for                                            

some talent parents/careers                                           

to help decorate them.  If this                                            

is something that you are                                         

able to assist with please                                            

contact the reception team                                           

or school office. 

http://www.essex.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcdn.schoolstickers.com%2Fproducts%2Fen%2F819%2F155854-00.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolstickers.com%2Fen-gb%2Fmini-great-effort-stickers&docid=Oz4OPVeBOh1ZnM&tbnid=fRXTTdM_ssfOoM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwi
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcdn.schoolstickers.com%2Fproducts%2Fen%2F819%2F155854-00.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolstickers.com%2Fen-gb%2Fmini-great-effort-stickers&docid=Oz4OPVeBOh1ZnM&tbnid=fRXTTdM_ssfOoM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwi


 
VACANCY – Midday Assistant 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a Midday As-
sistant, supervising the children both in the din-
ner halls and outside during the lunch period.  
The rate of pay is £9.00 per hour.  The hours 
are 6 per week (Monday to Friday -12.00pm to 
1.00pm or 12.15pm to 1.15pm).   
 
We are also looking to appoint casual Midday 
Assistants to work “as and when” required. 

 
 
For further details and to request an application 
form, please see Sarah Mark, HR Officer, or 
email sarahmark@grovewood.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Closing date:  Thursday 10th October 2019 

Congratulations to Chloe (Year 6) who competed 

for 5 days during the summer holidays at the UDO 

Street Dance World Champions. Her team placed 

1st in their category becoming world champions 

and she also danced in a super crew, placing 5th. 

We are very proud of you here at Grove Wood! 

Clubs start next week, in preparation the children have been enjoying interactive Karate and Fencing assemblies   

PAGWPS NEWS 

Coins For Cash 

After the success of last years Cash for Coins campaign PAGWPS are again asking for donations of 

unused foreign currency and old tender.  This will be converted into pounds for the school.  A    do-

nation bucket will be located in the office throughout September.   

Christmas Donations 

As PAGWPS prepare  for Christmas, they begin to ask parents for donations.  If you have any of the 

following unused, then please bring them into the office where they will be gratefully received .   

Bottles wine, shampoo, face cream ect, hamper baskets, cuddly toys, unwanted unused children's 

gifts and games, wrapped sweets, items for cake decorating. 

mailto:sarahmark@grovewood.essex.sch.uk











